
 

March Exhibitor Newsletter 
Next newsletter: Week of April 1 

IMPORTANT UPDATE 
In the next few weeks, the Exhibitor Dashboard will be transitioning to an Exhibitor Resource Center 
(ERC) with a new layout and more secure log in process. The Primary Contact will be tasked with 
adding users as needed. Each contact will use their own email address and establish a unique 
password, instead of sharing one company password.  
Primary Contacts will receive an email with instructions on how to establish an account.  

INNOVATION TECHNOLOGY AWARDS 
Due March 31 
Exhibitor Members can apply to be recognized for any innovation or technology made within 
the last five years. Criteria and other information can be found on the Innovation 
Technology Award page. 

CALL FOR CONTENT 
Technology Spotlights 
April 1 – May 20 
Bring attendees to your booth for technical and educational presentations. More information 
will be available on the Call for Content page.   

Pavilions 
April 1 – June 3 
Highlight the newest trends, opportunities, technologies, and implementations in the water 
industry in one of WEFTEC’s pavilions. More information will be available on the Call for 
Content page once open.   

FINAL BOOTH PAYMENT 
May 31 
Final booth payments are due by May 31. Payment reminders will be sent out starting at the 
end of the month.  

CONTACT US 
WEFTEC Exhibit Operations (Booth logistics) 
+1.703.684.2443 
expoinfo@wef.org  

WEFTEC Exhibit Sales (Booth space inquiries) 
+1.703.684.2437 
WEFTECSales@wef.org  
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WEF Finance Team (Invoices) 
+1.703.684.2427 
Payments@wef.org  
 
WEF Member Services (Membership inquiries) 
+1.800.666.0206 
CSC@wef.org  
 

Copies of all WEFTEC 2024 Newsletters are available on the Frequently Asked Questions 
page of weftec.org.  
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